9. VODAFONE - PROPOSED UPGRADE

The Committee considered a report from Steve McCarroll, Property Projects Officer, seeking approval
for Vodafone to upgrade 14 existing low impact sites in Christchurch. The approval is required to
enable Vodafone to proceed with its application for resource consent.

The Committee resolved that the following sites be approved in accordance with the current protocol:

» Hills Road and Shirley Road intersection

» Normans Road and Wairakei Road intersection
« Barrington Street, Spreydon

» Solway Avenue, llam

* Daniel Road, Redwood

e Lyttelton Street, Spreydon

» Richardson Terrace, Opawa

» Fendalton Road and Clifford Avenue intersection
» Ernlea Terrace and Colombo Street intersection
e Aldwins Road and Linwood Avenue intersection
» Halswell and Hoon Hay Road intersection

» Deans Avenue and Riccarton Road intersection
» Dallington Terrace and McBratney Road intersection.
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